
 

           
           
           
           
           
           
           

                                                                                                       
18th October 2024     

   
EYFS Broomsticks and Potions Day 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Monday 21st October, Rosen and Donaldson classes will be holding a ‘Broomsticks and 

Potions’ Day where we will immerse the children in lots of themed activities to support 

our story focus of ‘Room on the Broom’ by Julia Donaldson. We will be having a go at 

mixing up our own yucky potions, making witches hats, freeing items caught in spider 

webs and exploring pumpkins and much more! 

We would like to invite your child to dress up in Witches and Wizards outfits for the 

day, if they would like to. There is absolutely no pressure to dress up or to purchase 

brand new outfits as we understand that not all children like dressing up and the ongoing 

cost of living crisis. We’re sure many of you are very creative and imaginative and could 

put a Witch/Wizard style outfit together with resources you have at home. Your child 

will still take part in our activities, whatever they are wearing. 

Thank you for your support as always, 

 

The EYFS Team 


